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3 Miss Addis – Jenson S, for his positive attitude to every lesson.
4 Mrs Giblin – Asher B, for great work and excellent listening skills.
5 Mrs Appleton/Mrs Peters – Rae P, for a brilliant retelling of ‘Little
Red Reading Hood.’
6 Miss Hext – Freddie B, for excellent knowledge of the four
countries in the United Kingdom and their capital cities in
geography.
7 Mr Varnom – Marshall J, for being enthusiastic about learning
the times tables and achieving an excellent score in Mad Minutes
and on Hit The Button.
8 Miss Gee – Isabelle N, for her resilience and determination when
practicing her rounding skills in maths.
9 Miss Platt - Charlie W, for showing resilience in all lessons. He is
polite, respectful and is loving learning all about the Egyptians.
10 Mrs Phillipson – Elise A, for her enthusiasm for learning in all
areas of the curriculum.
11 Mr Gill – Oliver D, for showing a fantastic work ethic and desire
to improve. He can always be relied upon to give 100% in every
subject. Keep it up, Oliver!
12 Mrs Marsland – Ieuan G, for his enthusiasm especially in
science and history. Keep it up!
13 Miss Wagstaff/Mrs Lester – Ava C, for answering questions and
sharing her ideas in class.

Dear parents and carers,

Wow! Cledford pupils have outdone themselves once again. This week we have had two days of
cake sales for children at breaktimes to raise money for Macmillan. It has been a huge success
and the faces now frosted with icing are proof that the children have had a good time while
raising money for a good cause.

We have also had a visit from PCSO Tom and the Traffic Wardens from Cheshire East this week to
help ensure our children are safe at drop off and collection time. Please continue to park safely to
protect our pupils.
Our school council have also been impacting on our pupil voice
this week as they have consulted the pupil body on
school dinner choices. Our kitchen team
are now busy amending their orders to
ensure the pupil feedback is actioned.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mr Adlington
Principal

CLASS OF THE WEEK
Class 6  (Miss Hext)   – 99.4%                                                        

WHOLE SCHOOL WEEK: 95.8% 
WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR:96.0%

Class 1= 97.3%      Class 7 = 96.8%           

Class 2= 97.7%      Class 8 = 91.1%

Class 3= 98.7%      Class 9= 96.6%

Class 4 = 91.2%      Class 10= 97.2%

Class 5= 94.2%      Class 11= 97.4%

Class 6 = 99.4%     Class 12= 93.7%

Class 13= 92.8%    

Wednesdays (weekly) 8.45am – SENDCO drop in at the front of 
school.
Wednesday 4th Oct – Open morning (9.00am – 11.00am)
Friday 6th Oct – Harvest Festival at St Michael’s Church.
Wednesday 18th Oct – Fri 20th Oct – Year 6 residential visit to 
Condover Hall
Wednesday 18th Oct – Class 5 family lunch
Thursday 19th Oct – Class 6 family lunch
Friday 20th Oct – School closes for half term
Monday 30th Oct – INSET DAY
Tuesday 31st Oct – School reopens
Tuesday 31st Oct & Wed 1 Nov – Year 5 Bikeability (level 2)
Wednesday 8th Nov – Parents’ Evening
Thursday 9th Nov – Parents’ Evening

Dates for your diary Attendance

Merits EYFS News

Medical appointments during school time

Wherever possible we expect parents to
make medical appointments outside of school
hours. However, if this is not possible please
contact school to advise the time of the
appointment and expected time they will
return to school.

If your child usually has a school dinner,
please let the school office know before
10am what they will be having so our kitchen
staff can be informed.

Please bring the appointment letter/card so
this may be noted on the pupil’s record.

1. Mrs Higgins – Hugo D, for working so hard and being so proud of
what he has achieved in learning to write his name.
2 Miss Parton – Poppy L, for always being a very busy bee, taking part
in all our challenges.
It has been another really positive week in the EYFS. The children have
enjoyed the story 'The Family Book' by Todd Parr and a lovely song we have
been learning about families. See the link below.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=foptl0BeXnY
We didn't make it to the forest on Wednesday due to the predicted storm.
We have our fingers crossed for Friday afternoon instead. The children really
impressed us this week when they got changed into PE kit completely for the
first time. You have obviously worked hard over the summer to develop
independence and confidence with dressing and undressing. Thank you!
The guided writing this week has been name writing, using correct letter
formation and using a secure and comfortable tripod style pencil grip. Please
continue to encourage this at home. We have sent home a letter formation
sheet to ensure continuity between school and home. We will be using the
little 'mnemonics' to match each letter to the physical action of writing it
correctly. Please make use of this at home as well to reinforce the children's
hard work at school.
Next week's focus is birthdays. We will be reading 'Kipper's Birthday' and the
children will be learning the date and month of their birthday.
Have a good weekend. See you on Monday.

The EYFS team.


